
 
December 3, 2018                                Pres. Ashanti Hamilton 

(414) 286-2228 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
Garden Homes Neighborhood Plan One Year 

Update & Fellowship tonight 
 

Common Council President Ashanti Hamilton invites residents to attend the one year 
anniversary update of the Garden Homes Neighborhood Action Plan. This event will take place 
on tonight (Monday, December 3, 2018), 5:30 PM at Milwaukee Collegiate Academy, located 
at 4030 N. 29th Street.  

The 2018 Garden Homes Neighborhood Plan was created during a process led by the 30th 
Street Industrial Corridor Corporation since 2016. Over 200 residents and 50 entities (churches, 
community based organizations, businesses, the Milwaukee Police Department, elected officials, 
etc.) engaged in a process to create a neighborhood plan that works to improve the neighborhood, 
and to increase coordination and collaboration amongst stakeholders.   

The plan generated over 30 outcomes to be achieved, and focuses on seven areas: 
neighborhood pride, housing, education and intergenerational opportunities, health & wellness, 
economic development, employment and safety. Over the course of the past year, seven 
committees have formed to execute the plan.   

“This collaborative effort has been progressing. We encourage others to get an update on 
the progress and find out how they can get involved, while enjoying food and fellowship,” said 
Pres. Hamilton.  

 
• When:          Monday, December 3, 2018 5:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
• Where:         Milwaukee Collegiate Academy, 4030 N. 29th Street  
• What:           Garden Homes Neighborhood Plan One Year Update 

 
Dinner will be served. Please RSVP to cheryl@thecorridor-mke.org or via telephone at 

414-509-5115.  This effort is generously funded by The Argosy Foundation. 
To receive a copy of the Garden Homes Neighborhood Plan, please call 414-506-5115 or 

email dking@thecorridor-mke.org.  
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